
 
  
 
Memo:  Spotted Owl Research Conference Call 
To:   All Interested Parties 
From:   Kim Rodrigues and the UC Science Team 
Date:   February 16, 2007 
 
 
NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS 

  
A conference call is scheduled for March 2nd at 1PM with Rocky Gutierrez and members 
of the UCST specifically designed to review the Spotted Owl research associated with the 
work-plan. 
  
Please join us for this discussion by calling: 
  
Dial in: 1-877-221-1900 
Passcode: 8962143 
  
Kim Rodrigues, UCCE, will facilitate the discussion.  John Battles will provide an update 
on the current funding support and associated timeline for implementation. 
  
We hope you will be able to participate.  Please check the website for further updates and 
the possibility of a net meeting – http://snamp.cnr.berkeley.edu. 
  
Regards, 
  
  
Kim Rodrigues and the UC Science Team 
  

  


